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From : chrismikepoplaski [maiIto:chrismikeppjski@gmaiLcomJ
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 5:45 PM
To: PUC:
Subject: Granite Bridge Project

Dear Commissioner,

As a citizen of Epping, NH, I am very concerned about the Liberty pipeline
running along Rt 101 and the construction of an enormous natural gas tank in our
township. This tank will be in close proximity to many homes, businesses, and Epping
Schools.

I don’t feel this is an ideal situation for many safety reasons. In light of what happened in
Andover, MA, I don’t feel any crisis involving this tank is remote.

People’s lives, the environment, water pollution, and effect on our planet is worth this
construction.

Please don’t allow Liberty Gas to threaten our beautiful NH community.

Thank you for your attention to our concerns.

Christine and Michael Poplaski
2 1 Colt Lane
Epping, NH 03042


